
 

 

 

STAFFORD TOWNSHIP: TERRAPIN 

CONSERVATION PROJECTS 

Your efforts are important to us! 

 

Hi, we’re Project Terrapin from the Marine Academy of 

Technology & Environmental Science, Manahawkin, NJ.  

We’re monitoring diamondback terrapin populations and 

protecting them as part of a conservation effort. Your 

observations and protection of terrapin nests is important.  

If you would like to help protect terrapin nests, please use 

a nest cage that you can obtain from: 

Mill Creek Road – The Kosa Family 

Newell Avenue – TBD/MATES Project Terrapin 

Cedar Run Dock Road- MATES Project Terrapin 

If you see a terrapin nesting on land, in water, or on the 

road, let us know through our 

website reporting form!

 

Collective Project 

Areas 

────  

Mill Creek Road 

Newell Avenue 

Cedar Run Dock Rd. 

Forsythe Refuge at 

Cedar Bonnet Island 

──── 

Protection of terrapin 

nests during the 

nesting season (late 

May – July) 

──── 

Habitat 

enhancement by 

making your property 

“terrapin friendly” 

──── 

Outreach and 

Educational 

Community Project 

PROJECT TERRAPIN 

CONTACT INFO 

 

Website  

(reporting form): 

Projectterrapin.org 

 

Email: 
projectterrapin@gmail.com 

 

Facebook: 

Project Terrapin  

 

 

 

 

 


